NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE
OVERSIGHT BOARD OF THE SUCCESSOR AGENCY
TO THE

ONTARIO REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting scheduled for Thursday,
December 26, 2013, of the Oversight Board of the Successor Agency to the Ontario
Redevelopment Agency is hereby cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held

on Thursday, January 23, 2014,
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Vicki Kasad, MMC, Assistant City Clerk
Ontario, California

DATED: December 16, 2013




